
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 11.11.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

It has been a real pleasure to see so many of you attending our parent meetings this week. I know 

that for some it is the first time you have been back into school for a while and I hope you have been 

impressed by the excellent work that the children have produced. 

We continue to work hard to ensure that the children at Nevill Road Juniors receive the high quality 
of education that they deserve. Your feedback is very important to us and we encourage you to 
share your views so that we can continue to improve the school further. 
Please could you complete the following form by Friday 18th November. 
https://forms.gle/ygFx31kueJdx49iE6 
 
Our Curriculum 

As part of Black History Month, the children took part in a virtual author 

visit from Jeffrey Boakye. They enjoyed finding our about the inspiration 

behind his books. Year 5 have also been finding out about the incredible 

story of Harriet Tubman. 

This week we have been remembering those 

who fought during the World Wars as we 

approach Remembrance Day. Mrs Barry shared the incredible story of 

her ancestor who fought in the trenches during WW1.  

Keeping our children safe  

During Monday’s parent meeting, Tanya Cross, (the Local Authority e safety lead) spoke to families 

about keeping children safe on line. Below are some of the concerns that were shared: 

 Whatsapp/ friendship groups 
 What children can access 
 Support for parents 
 Roblox and Minecraft came up on numerous occasions 
 Gaming 
 Behaviour 
 Lack of knowledge, especially around different apps etc 

 
Please follow this link for resources with further information about these issues.  

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/esafety-leaflets-resources/ 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

https://forms.gle/ygFx31kueJdx49iE6
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/esafety-leaflets-resources/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 16th November – Individual photographs 

    - Year 5 Castleton meeting 4.30pm (virtual – a link will be shared on google 

classroom 5 minutes before the event) 

- Year 6 SATs / Conway meeting 5.00pm – School hall. 

        Friday 18th November – Children in Need (non uniform day / wear spots) 

        Tuesday 22nd November – Year 3 Forest Schools day – Bramhall Park (3B / ½ 3P) 

Friday 25th November – Year 3 Forest Schools day – Bramhall Park (3CP / ½ 3P) 

Friday 25th November – non uniform day - unwanted gifts and jar donations for Christmas fair. 

Friday 2nd December - non uniform day - chocolate donations for Christmas fair. 

Tuesday 6th December – St. George’s Christmas Concert time 7.30pm (choir members only) 

Wednesday 7th December – non uniform bottle donations for Christmas fair. 

Wednesday 7th December – Christmas Fair 4.00pm – 7.00pm 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Dinner / Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 16th December – Year 5 Viking Day (tbc) 

Tuesday 20th December – Y3/4 Pantomime @ Romiley Forum 

Wednesday 21st December – Y5/6 Pantomime @ Romiley Forum 

Wednesday 21st December – Y4 Christmas Show 2.00pm / 6.00pm 

Thursday 22nd December – Entrepreneur Christmas Market (products designed and made by the children) 

Friday 23rd December – Christmas Party Day (party clothes) 

- Last day of term 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are confirmed. New events have 

been added in red. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


